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8 February 2019   

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of February 11th – February 15th.  

 
Tuesday, Feb. 12th Grade 5 students in Mme Johnston’s, Mr. Cormier’s and Mme Maxan’s homeroom 
classes will be participating in the SJPF sponsored DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program. 
Thank you to Cst. Don Metcalfe for working with our students as part of the SJPF DARE program.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 13th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent 
tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program. Thanks you 
to our parent volunteers who help support this weekly oral health program.  
 
Thursday, Feb. 14th Energy and Resource Development will be visiting Grade 4FI students in Mme 
Johnston’s homeroom class and Mme Little’s homeroom class. The presentation will focus on the 
plentiful and diverse nature of the natural wealth that we have as a province. This presentation aims to 
recognize specifically that NB forest are our premier resource and identify some related management 
techniques. Lastly, this presentation will help foster positive attitudes towards natural resources in NB 
and demonstrate the different ways that the children themselves can become managers of NB wealth 
by making responsible and conservation minded decisions.  
 
Thursday, Feb. 14th is our Welcome to Kindergarten Event. Parents and their pre-kindergarten children 
are invited to attend an exciting and interactive event at Loch Lomond School from 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Both children and parents will participate in learning centers related to school readiness skills, listen to 
stories, have a snack, and meet the kindergarten teachers from Loch Lomond School. At the end of the 
event, each child will receive a “Welcome to Kindergarten” bag filled with materials to help prepare for 
their kindergarten year beginning in September 2019.  
 
Friday, Feb. 15th is the deadline for French Immersion and English programing for the 2019-2020 school 
year. Please return program registration forms if your child has received one for your signature. If you 
have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or the school 
administrative office.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

Yours in Education, 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


